
Here is my zoning report. First to let everybody know that I took pictures and sent to Mr 
Cook on the two pieces of property on Traverse Bay rd. 
Second one about the dumpster at Mr Bobick. I dropped off the violation that he is falls 
under to Mr Bobick. He told me that he would get a hold of Mr Cook to solve this 
problem hopefully. I haven’t anything back on either matter. I believe Mr Cook is 
handling this. If there is more I can do on these issues let me know. Now it’s up to the 
village counsel & Mr Cook to purse or not. There is a couple of other things I’m looking 
at but I’ll wait till we solve these two issues first. Any other issues I can help with let me 
know. My e-mail is troysomers@hotmail.com  I plan on joining the meeting Monday. 
Been a little crazy with covid, school closing and several other things. Be safe. 
Troy Somers 
 

mailto:troysomers@hotmail.com

